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CLARENDON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

A SUB-FORUM OF THE TOWN HILL COMMUNITY POLICING FORUM
TEL/FAX: 033 345 3700 ; CELL: 078-207 9720
EMAIL: nffc@futurenet.co.za
Cameras

After a lengthy period with much research and deliberation we believe we have a camera solution that offers us both immediate benefit in the form of CCTV cameras plus the capability to expand in the future with number plate recognition equipment. Essentially this involves spending a good sum of money on the computer hardware and software now that will drive and host the cameras going forward.

The headline is that we will require approximately R60 000 to install the system (computer hardware and software) plus have two cameras at the Roberts Taunton intersection. This is a lot of money but we have opted for quality and hopefully something that will last. We will be in for approximately a further R30 000 to get cameras at the top of Taunton Rd and then on Villiers Dr. This will then cover our three road access points.

As the LCCA we have agreed a budget of R35 000 towards the first step of installation and the Roberts/Taunton intersection. We therefore need to raise the balance of R25 000. Our bank account details are : 

LOWER CLARENDON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION  - LCCA

BANK ACCOUNT DETAILS

NAME 


:LOWER CLARENDON COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION

BANK


:NEDBANK

BRANCH

:CASCADES

BRANCH CODE
:134 325

ACCOUNT NO.

:1343 080 703

(Member to give their name and address as ‘reference’)

We are also asking Clarendon Ridge and West to join in and contribute to this initiative which will enable us to cover all three access points sooner rather than later.

The cameras have three main potential benefits:

· Deterrent

· Crime solving 

· Crime prevention

The first stage will help us with benefit one and two and we believe these benefits to be very significant. To get the benefit of crime prevention, cameras will require monitoring and this is something we must aim for but clearly has ongoing cost implications.

Thanks go to Rowan White and all others contributing for their efforts thus far in what has not been a simple process.

Signage

The proposed signs have been made and the design done. Thanks to Tarryn White for design and Greg Dreyer of MetalForm for the signs. Darren Rautenbach of Sign Corp has done the signwriting and we hope to have the signs up within two weeks.

Neighbourhood watch patrols

Ongoing thanks go to the men of our neighbourhood who have persisted through the cold winter nights and Dion Curtis who has marshalled us. This continues to make a difference. We currently have 35 patrollers out of a community of 500 households. Come on guys – please get involved. Dion’s contact details are 083 376 8439 or dionlcurtis@gmail.com
Website

The Clarendon community website is coming. Thanks to Dave Griffin of Prosyscom for getting us the site and starting development of it. This is going to offer us a whole lot of benefits from a community notice board to business directories for residents plus advertising space plus access to our cameras and the list goes on.

AGM

We are planning an AGM with a cheese and wine difference!

The events of the last year have contributed to a great spirit within the Clarendon community and it would be great to make a social occasion of this annual event.

Please pencil Wednesday the 3rd of September into your diaries and we will confirm time, place and what to bring nearer the time.

Rob Evans

LCCA Chairman
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